
February 9, 2022 

 New Iberia, Louisiana 

The Iberia Parish Library met in Regular Session at 10:30 a.m. on Wednesday, February 9, 2022 at the 

Main Library, New Iberia, Louisiana. 

The President called the meeting to order at 10:34 a.m. 

JoAnn Parker, Vice-President asked the library director to call roll.  Board members present were 

JoAnn Parker, Vice-President, Anne Stevens, Kathleen Rosamond, and Katherine Courts.  Gwen 

LeBlanc and Nathalie Leroux were absent. 

Anne Stevens moved to waive the reading of the minutes. Kathleen Rosamond seconded the motion. 

The motion passed unanimously. 

The director gave a brief update on the various library branches. 

There being no other business, Kathleen Rosamond moved to adjourn the meeting at 10:47 a.m. Anne 

Stevens seconded the motion. The next meeting was tentatively set for April 13, 2022 at 10:30am at 

the Main Library. 

Respectfully Submitted by, 

Kathleen Miles 

Director 

 


